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Good Afternoon Everyone,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we moved into Phase 2 of our plan.  We have started a second bubble in Nursery which means we now have a group of children attending on a Wednesday and a new group of children starting today.  This will continue for the rest of the term.

We start a third bubble in Year 1 from Monday 22nd June 2020, which is already full, and then intend to start the next Year 6 Bubble from Monday 29th June 2020.  We will be in touch with the parents of those children in Year 6 who are waiting for a place next week.

As we move to the end of term we are planning to open places in the last two weeks of term for children in Year 2, 3, 4 and 5.  They will be given the opportunity to attend for one week out of the two.  The children will be coming back to a bubble with other children from their class.  It will give them an opportunity to end the year with some of their class.  We will start to gather numbers for this once we have finalised our next Year 6 Bubble.  A message will go on to Tapestry so please keep an eye out.  We would like as many children as possible to return to get a feel for what school will be like when they return in September, to give their teachers a chance to spend some time with them, and to round off the school year.

We will not be able to run our emergency childcare when we move to all year groups being in school, so the last day of our childcare will be Friday 3rd July 2020.  Children who have been accessing our childcare will be included in one of their class Bubbles but this may only be for one of the two final weeks and will be within the hours set out for their Bubble.  The childcare at our school will not be running over the summer holidays.

We will keep you informed as we move forward and start to create the Y2, 3, 4 and 5 Bubbles.  It is not compulsory for children to attend school at this time, and this will remain the case until September.  Only you can know if it is right for you and your child at this time.  We also cannot guarantee that our plans will go ahead in the way we expect them to as the advice is constantly changing and we have to respond as best we can on a daily basis.

In the meantime, and right through to the end of the school year on Friday 17th July 2020, we will be running our Tapestry School so that your child will continue to get work and you will continue to get support with that work whether or not you choose to send your child to school.

Remember if you need help but can’t contact school, the Department for Education helpline for parents home-schooling their children, called Starline, is open 6 days a week, covering all areas of the curriculum and all age ranges.  The number is 0330 313 9162.  Calls are charged at local rate.

Additionally, you can refer to the Home-Schooling guidance for parents from the Department of Education which can be found through this link https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19
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